
From: Maria Fattore-Lazzaroni <Maria.Fattore-Lazzaroni@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 29, 2020 12:30:56 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Mask donation  
  

Good afternoon Steve, 
  
I would like to formally notify your office on behalf of Alderwoman Susan Sadlowski Garza that 

on December 28, 2020 our office received facial masks to fight Covid-19 from Global Executive 

Council Services 5766 N. Lincoln Avenue Chicago, IL 690659 as a gift on behalf of the City. 
 

Happy New Year! 
 

Stay Safe & Healthy, 
Maria 

 
 
Maria Fattore-Lazzaroni 
Chief of Staff 
10th Ward | Alderwoman Susan Sadlowski-Garza 
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